
 

4/25/2019 

CARING FOR THE 

CAREGIVER 
 

Pulmonary Fibrosis Support Group 

Spring has sprung! This time of year, many of us put forth a lot of 

effort into planning our gardens. Paying meticulous attention to 

the specific needs our flowers and vegetables will require to 

flourish.  

But do we do the same for ourselves and our caregivers?  

Let’s spend some time this month with Elaine McDonald, 

LICSW from Lifespan Cancer Institute, talking about the unique 

challenge our significant others/caregivers face when helping a 

loved one manage pulmonary fibrosis.  Let’s learn some tools to 

keep your garden healthy!  If able please bring your loved 

one/support person for this meeting! 

Please join us on April 25th (Thursday) from 1:30PM-

3:00PM at the Brown/University Medicine building in 

East Providence.  Patients and caregivers welcome!  

Light refreshments provided. 

Please RSVP via email by 4/19/19 (RSVP NOT required just helpful to plan 

refreshments) 

 rihpulmonaryfibrosis@lifespan.org 

        

Hosted by the Brown Medicine and Rhode Island Hospital Interstitial Lung 
Disease Program, a member of the Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation Care 
Center Network. Supported by the Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation. 
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https://secure.qgiv.com/event/justbreathe2018/

